
ADAIR VILLAGE NEWS 
June 2017 

City of Adair Village          6030 NE William R Carr Ave., Adair Village, OR 97330          541.745.5507 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS  
 

Municipal Court 

Monday, May 1st  
and July 3rd, 2017 at 
6:00 PM 
 
City Council 

Meeting 

Tuesday, June 6th, 
2017, at 6:00 PM 
 
Adair Living History 

Monday, June 12th, 
2017, at 6:00 PM 
City Hall 
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Adair Village 

Mission Statement 
To build a safe, attractive, 
vibrant environment with 
a welcoming sense of 
community. 
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ADAIR VILLAGE POP WARNER 

MITEY MITE TEAM 
We are looking for players who would like to play football this fall 
on an Adair Village Pop Warner team. Players must be 7, 8, or 9 
years old (Birth date between 8/1/07 - 7/31/10) and weigh be-
tween 45-100 pounds. Team will practice in Adair Village 3 nights a 
week. Games will be on Saturday mornings at various locations in 
the mid-Willamette Valley. Please contact Crystal Nelson by July 1st 

if interested.  
lovecrystallynn@yahoo.com or 541-760-0946 

PRE-TEEN AND TEEN NIGHT 

MOVIE AND GAME NIGHT AT CITY HALL 
 

Join us for movies, games, and dinner on May 30th from 6:00-9:00 PM at City Hall. This event is to-
tally free for Adair Village Youth ages 11+.  
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SUMMER YOUTH PROGRAM 
 

Summer is just around the corner and we are planning some exciting activities for the Summer 

Youth Program. There will be a free lunch program for youth ages 1-18. Lunch is served Monday-

Friday from 12-12:30 PM in the Kiddie Park. The lunch program will start June 26th and go through 

September 1st. The Summer Youth Program will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 1:00-3:00 PM. 

There will be games, arts and crafts and field trips. 

Activities will start on Thursday, July 6th. This program is free to Adair Village residents and 

geared toward youth ages 5-12. We also have a pre-teen and teen program that will start on July 

17th. We have some awesome field trips planned for the pre-teens and teens, 

including going to a movie and the family fun center. The pre-teen and teen programs are for youth 

ages 11-18. Youth must be 11 by September in order to participate.  

REMINDER FROM CODE ENFORCEMENT 

CLEAN UP AFTER YOUR DOGS 
The City would like to remind you that it is your responsibility to 
clean up after your dogs. There was a complaint to Public Works 
about dog feces on the sidewalk and it is not the City’s 
responsibility to take care of it. Thank you for your cooperation. 

mailto:lovecrystallynn@yahoo.com

